The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia requested a
report on information about complaints from residents of one of the
raions of Moscow Oblast relarive to river pollution

"BECTU 2

On the air of the Federal Channel, it was reported that residents of the Bykovo dacha community
located in Moscow Oblast complained about the pollution of the river and blame local businessmen
for this, who, in their opinion, illegally seized part of the land of the water protection zone and fill
the river with construction debris, causing environmental damage. The Investigating Authorities of
the Main Investigative Directorate of the Investigative Committee of Russia for Moscow Oblast
organized an inspection on this issue.

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructed Mr. Starikov A.Yu., Head of the
Main Investigative Directorate of the Investigative Committee of Russia for Moscow Oblast, to
report on the situation and progress of the inspection. Its results are the subject to control in the
Main Directorate of the Russian Investigative Committee.
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